

The Altar Guild will be starting up again in September and will be coordinated by Christine Dariotis, Mary Ellen Kassotakis and Rula Manikas. If you are currently a member of the Altar Guild, you will automatically be assigned a date or date(s) for the coming Ecclesiastical year, unless we receive notification from you. If you are not currently a member of the Altar Guild and would like to join, please also notify us!

A new assignment list will be sent out to members in mid-August with instructions, suggested floral vendors (for those who prefer to hire a florist), etc.

A huge thank you goes to Jane Bardis who handled the Altar Guild beautifully for many years! Jane's service, talent and her organization of the annual February Altar Guild Luncheon has been appreciated and loved by all! Stay tuned for a "Save the Date" for the 2020Altar Guild Luncheon.

Christine may be contacted at cdariotis@golyon.com or (916) 412-8112